
  
   

  

 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF COUNCILMEMBER JENNIFER CAMPBELL 
SECOND COUNCIL DISTRICT 

 
Media Advisory 
June 13, 2022  
   
CONTACT: 
Elsa Sevilla, Communications Director 
esevilla@sandiego.gov  

 
San Diego – Councilmember Jennifer Campbell supports Mayor Todd Gloria’s $4.89 
billion FY 2023 Budget. Under the new budget, District 2 constituents stand to gain 
significant funding to make changes in much-needed areas like Clairemont, Mission 
Beach, Clairemont, Ocean Beach, Point Loma, and Pacific Beach.  
 
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: “I am happy to approve the Mayor’s Budget 
along with my Council colleagues. Many of my budget requests were funded and 
will benefit District 2 residents. 
 
District 2 Highlights: 

• Increase City employees’ salaries to attract and retain an excellent workforce.  
• New staff positions created for outreach and education of the Street Vending 

and Short-Term Rental Ordinances. It is critical we focus on health and safety and 
access to public spaces for everyone.  

• Increased funding for housing, shelter, and mental health services for people 
experiencing homelessness, including unhoused Seniors and LGBTQ+ youth.  

• $547,000 funding for the Homeless Conservatorship and Treatment Unit which will 
help those who are homeless and experiencing severe mental illness.  

• Infrastructure, particularly roads like Ingraham Street, Clairemont Drive, and 
Morena Boulevard, sidewalks, and streetlights that are in desperate need of repair 
throughout the City, but especially in District 2.” 
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